



Shan Morgan Assistant Head of Lower School 01691 626511

Email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

28th November 2022

Dear Parents,

Lower School Pantomime Trip Wednesday 1st December 2022

Further to the Lower School Newsletter sent out last Friday, could all parents wishing to collect their children from Theatre Severn please contact the Lower School secretaries either by telephone 01691 626511 or email lowerschoolsecretary@ellesmere.com to advise of their intentions prior to Wednesday morning.

With best wishes,

S E Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406